Gregg Harding

From: Danny Grundhoefer <dgrundhoefer@qgarchitects.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 4:29 PM

To: Gregg Harding

Cc: Carter Quina

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: City of Pensacola Architectural Review Board Meeting / Pre-meeting
Comments

THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL ACCOUNT
Hey Gregg,
The owners say the wood doors have sustained water damage numerous times over the years, especially after Hurricane
Sally. They have had several door companies come out and none of them say they can repair the wood.
Because that area of Palafox floods so much, they are looking to replace them with doors that can handle the flood
waters.

Daniel Grundhoefer, AIA
Quina Grundhoefer Architects
400 West Romana Street
Pensacola, FL 32502

(850) 433-5575

From: Gregg Harding <GHarding@cityofpensacola.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 4:19 PM

To: Danny Grundhoefer <dgrundhoefer@qgarchitects.com>

Subject: City of Pensacola Architectural Review Board Meeting / Pre-meeting Comments

Hi Danny,

| was able to meet with the ARB Chairman and UWF Historic Trust Advisor to review the November 18 ARB
agenda packet. They had the following comments regarding the item for 18 N. Palafox Street:

Can the applicant provide more information regarding the condition of the current doors?

Attached is a draft agenda for the Thursday, November 18 meeting which will be held at 2:00pm and in the 29-
floor Hagler-Mason conference room at City Hall. You or a representative will need to be in attendance to
present your item and to answer any questions from the board. Please be aware that the order of the agenda
items is subject to change. The draft agenda packet will also be posted online by the end of the day on
November 11 and can be found at https://pensacola.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx.

Please let me know if you have any questions moving forward. | will also email you a little closer to the meeting
in case there are any changes. Thank you.

Best,

Gregg Harding, RPA

Historic Preservation Planner

Visit us at http://cityofpensacola.com
222 W Main St.

Pensacola, FL 32502




